
Ambassador Meeting Minutes July 21, 2015 
 
ATTENDEES: 
Christine & Tom Bennie 
Susan Rubio 
Mishael Wells 
Greg Paydock 
Dale Jung 
Ron Sebac 
Bruce & Gloria Herschman 
Jeff & Kelli Daggett 
Jackie Fitzpatrick 
Tony Cardoni 
Joseph Shaffer 
Don & Connie Cox 
Fred and Nora Tuggle 
 
MISHAEL'S REPORT 

- Currently we have 393 Golf Members 
- Board of Governors meeting; discussed help getting new members 
- 7 golfers leaving in August 
- Sponsorship Pays program $600 cash back, ended in May, coming back effective 

immediately $1500 ( $750 in dues credit, $750 if member still here in January) Sent out 
resident member offer to upgrade to golf membership in August Postcards went out to 
all home closings about Club (800-900 sent out) Discussion on ideas to get new 
prospects. 

 
GREG'S REPORT 

- Replace carpet in athletic club stretching area, locker rooms, massage area on August 
7th  

- Cart path changes on golf course, Holes 14, 4 maybe 15 Rebuild bridges, Hole 4 and 14 –  
- Controlling payroll finances 
-  Fourth of July went well- 100+ people Coming up-  
- Blues and BBQ featuring “Road One South” coming up in August  
- Party on the Terrace- Ping Brothers this Friday  
- Shaddo leaving, Kelly (server) from restaurant will probably replace him  
- First “Pub Crawl” coming up next month 

 
OPEN FORUM 

- HOA questions from new residents for Ambassadors; can refer to the appropriate 
people.  

- It was suggested to have a "frequently asked questions" sheet.  
- BOG meeting; revised mission statement that Mishael will send out  
- Joe and Paula considering joining ambassador group  



- Mishael 7/30-8/4 on vacation 
 
Minutes taken by Susan Rubio 
 


